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Royal British Legion 
We raised a 
fantastic £218 from 
the poppies and 
other items we were 
selling on behalf of 
the Royal British 
Legion – thank you everyone who 
bought something.  
 

School Dinners 
Reminder that at the start of the term 
school dinners increased to £2.50 so if 
you pay directly to our bank account can 
you make sure it is the correct amount. 

 

Nativities 

 
It has been lovely to welcome so many 
of you into school this week to watch the 
EYFS and KS1 nativities. With so many 
children it takes a lot of organisation and 
time. Thank you for the generous 
donations which have been put towards 
the cost of purchasing the costumes. 
 
 

Changes to pick-up 
Thursday 15th December 
Due to building works which need to be 
carried out as a matter of urgency we 
are asking EYFS and KS1 parents/ 
carers to collect at 3pm on Thursday as 
there will be a cherry-picker on-site. 
EYFS will come out of the Upper KS2  

 
entrance and KS1 will come out of the 
Lower KS2 entrance. Staff will be on 
hand to guide parents who are unsure 
of where to go. KS2 collection remains 
unchanged.    

 
Christmas Dinner 
The children enjoyed their Christmas 
dinner on Wednesday. They were 
surprised to be served by staff at their 
tables with the Christmas tunes playing 
in the background and where possible 
staff ate with the children. A huge ‘thank 
you’ and ‘well done’ to Mrs Smith (our 
cook) Mrs Moulson (Lead Mid-day 
Assistant) and their teams who provided 
a fabulous dinner and went above and 
beyond to make it special for the 
children. 
 

Christmas Market 
School is currently a 
hive of activity as 
things are being 
set-up for the 
Christmas Market. 
Thank you for all 
the donations we’ve 
received, the money 
raised will make a huge difference for 
our children and we’ll let you know how 
we spend it. 
    
 

Diary Dates 

12.12.22 Christmas service 
at St. Peter & St. 
Paul’s church 

9:30 am 
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13.12.22 Robin and Puffin 
class 
Bring your 
Grown-Up to… 

2:30 pm 

15.12.22 Wren class 
Bring your 
Grown-Up to… 

2:00 pm 

19.12.22 
– 

05.01.23 

Christmas 
Holidays 

 

06.01.23 INSET Day  

09.01.23 Return to 
School 

 

13.01.23 Nightingale class 
Library visit 

pm 

20.01.23 Kittiwake class 
Library visit 

pm 

13.02.23 
- 

17.02.23 

Half term 
holidays 

 

 


